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Absolutely a no on this measure. Especially since our youth are not taught how to 

think, nut what to think. We stopped teaching civics in our schools just as I was 

finishing school. I saw the writing on the wall even then. This is just a back doorway 

to open our votes up for more cheating. Students should not be allowed to pick their 

administrators. That is the job of the parents. Vote no on HB 3012. 


